Svenska Dagbladet (Sweden), 30 January 2005 – translation from Swedish original
The private sector’s bad apples are hung out to dry on the Internet

Lars-Georg Bergvist, Davos

Davos:  Now the bad apples of business will have to beware.  A new website is going to keep track of the companies committing human rights abuses around the world. 

The NGO/charity Business & Human Rights Resource Centre – chaired by the former High Commissioner for Human Rights Mary Robinson – took the opportunity, at the annual meeting of the World Economic Forum, to launch their new website (www.business-humanrights.org) to the international elite gathered in Davos.  

The site was founded on the initiative of the Swede Ulf Karlberg – who three years ago left his job as Executive Vice President at AstraZeneca to become engaged full time in Amnesty – and the human rights lawyer Christopher Avery.  It compiles the abuses of human rights by companies worldwide.  It can cover anything from slave wages to child labour. 

The site does however also cover good examples from the private sector.  As an example a section has been created specifically to list the company responses for the victims of the Tsunami crisis in South East Asia. 

Forty years of experience in Amnesty has shown that information, research and facts are the most effective weapons in the fight for human rights, says Ulf Karlberg.

Currently the site covers 2000 companies and the information is updated every hour. 

To establish change one needs facts. This website will be the most effective tool for consumer and investors, companies and activists, says Mary Robinson.

[The article is followed by comments from readers, saying things along the lines of this is a welcome initiative, it will help consumers to make good choices, etc]

